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	Diary Dates:
Autumn Term
7th October Harvest Service in the Church.
21st October Last day
24th – 28th October  Half Term
18th November Non-pupil Day
16th December Last day

Spring Term
3rd January Start back
10th February Last day
13th -17th February Half Term
20th February Start back 
31st March Last day

Summer Term
18th April Non-pupil Day
19th April  Start back
1st May Bank Holiday
26th May Last day
29th May – 2nd June Half Term
5th June Start back
21st July Last day
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European Day of Languages
Tomorrow (Tuesday 17th September) we are holding our European Day of Languages. Don’t forget that children can dress in either the colour of the French, German or Italian flag or in something that represents the country. 
We are looking forward to having a picnic with friends and family and lots of delicious treats have already been purchased. The picnic will take place at approximately 2pm followed by a celebration assembly, where the children will share what they have been finding out, at approximately 2:45pm. 

[image: Image result for macmillan coffee morning 2016]

This Thursday, 29th September we are holding a coffee morning in order to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. 
There is opportunity for the children to be recognised for the efforts in making a cake or bake or biscuits and we will be giving certificates for ‘star bakers’ so please start thinking about what cakes, bakes and biscuits your family could make. 
The coffee morning will run from 9.30am to 11am. There will be tea and coffee, (supplied by school) and cakes, bakes and biscuits (supplied by you!) as well as other opportunities to raise funds for Macmillan Cancer Support. 
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We will be celebrating our School Harvest of Friday 7th October with a Collective Worship Service in All Saints Church at 2pm. We will be taking the produce over to the church on Thursday the 6th so if children could bring in their harvest produce then that would be great. We look forward to as many of you as are able to attend.

Coats and Jumpers
With the weather feeling more Autumnal, please can you ensure that your child brings BOTH a COAT and a JUMPER to school every day. If they do not have appropriate clothing then they will not be able to play outside at break and lunchtimes. 
Please could you also ensure that all of your children’s clothing is clearly labelled as we are already building up quite a collection of lost property! 

Healthy Snacks
I’d like to take this opportunity to remind you that children should not be bringing sweets into school as a snack. The school council will be reviewing our healthy eating policy and asking both parents and children about their views about this. Watch this space!




	
 House Points
Barle: 62
Dart: 62
Exe: 48
Lowman: 50


	Family Fun Day 
The Tiverton Devon Air Ambulance Shop is holding a fun day on Saturday 24 September 10am-3pm with stalls, tombola, face painting, cakes, animals and entertainment. 

Congratulations
[image: C:\Users\MLEWRY\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Word\20160919_133719.jpg]Congratulations to Ellie-May, Caitlin and Tyla Coussell for coming away from Tiverton Town Majorettes presentation with an array of Trophies and medals for their efforts over the last year.

[image: C:\Users\MLEWRY\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Word\20160919_133848.jpg]Also congratulations to Maddi West for her tremendous effort in doing an 18 mile bike ride.



	Wow Slips
I’ve really enjoyed reading about children’s achievements and how well they are demonstrating our school’s core values. Please keep them coming in and if you need any more blank slips, please ask Mrs Lewry in the office.

Museums at Night
The Royal Albert Memorial Museum in Exeter is holding a family Halloween event on Friday 28th October from 7-9pm. Come and see the museum glow in the dark! You can make a roman lamp and join the candle lit parade around the museum to see the sparkly rocks and iridescent butterflies. Go to www.rammuseum.org.uk for more information.
[image: http://media.cylex-uk.co.uk/companies/1790/3539/logo/logo.jpg]
The weather is turning very Autumnal please could children come appropriately dressed, i.e. coats, jumpers, boots, closed toed shoes so we can enjoy the outdoors!

Mrs Kate Dunning
Head of School

	
	Learners of the Week
Mrs Hagley’s Class: Dylan Coombes  for excellent story writing this week.
Mr Ferdinando’s Class: Katherine Perry for a fantastic start to year 3 and for trying really hard in her ‘King of the Trees’ work
Mrs Dunning’s Class: Ruby Payne for remembering how to tell o’clock and half past times.
Miss Wotton’s Class: Billy Poole for fantastic progress in swimming.




	
	Wow Slips!
This is our opportunity to celebrate our School Core Values shown by the pupils
Louis Denno showed perseverance because he tried a new challenge, pulling himself across a tightrope over water! He stuck at it despite slipping a few times and got across to the other side.
Margot Scudamore showed friendship because she is everybody’s friend and is so kind to other people.
Isabelle Perry showed compassion because of the way she looks after her baby cousin. Every time Bea cries Isabelle gets her a toy or cuddles her to try to make her happy again. She even lets her watch ‘In the Night Garden’.
Margot Scudamore  also showed perseverance because she finds maths homework hard but tries until she finishes and does her best.
Winnie Halsey showed perseverance because she swam 10 metres in the deep end despite being nervous in the big pool since moving up stages.
Myrtle Scudamore showed compassion because she is so kind to all her animals and tends to them every day.
Katherine Perry showed perseverance because she was finding piano practice very tricky. Instead of giving up she worked hard until she got the tune just right.
Charlie Dyke showed compassion because Charlie’s grandad was very poorly and had to go to hospital so Charlie went in the ambulance with him to look after him, until others could arrive by car.
Myrtle Scudamore showed perseverance because she had a fall from her pony, banged her head, had to go and sit in the ambulance and then got back on her pony again.
James Mogford showed perseverance because he ran 3 miles in aid of a Hospice Charity and also cycled 8 miles to help his parents train for the Exeter half marathon.
Billy Poole showed compassion because he set the table without being asked because he knew Mum had a long, hard day and was tired.
Maddi West showed perseverance  because she achieved her first 18 mile bike ride  and did not give up.
Billy Poole showed perseverance  because he has tried very hard in swimming lessons despite finding it difficult.
Fearn Ranger showed compassion  because she knew mum had given something up for September in aid of Cancer Research and without being asked she has sponsored her mum her spending money for the week even though she is saving up for something she would really like.
Noah Veysey  showed compassion because he gave the family dog Willow a biscuit when the new kitten arrived.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Eleanor Maddocks  showed compassion because she helped rescue a baby Goldfinch which her cat had caught! She then found a safe place to let it go.
Callum Jackson showed compassion because he helped a man in the hospital, while waiting to see his daddy who had broken his shoulder.
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